SWANSEA TOWN COUNCIL TELECONFERENCE – GENERAL MEETING NOVEMBER 16, 2020 4:00 PM

ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jerald Sanders
Mayor Pro-tem Woodrow Davis
Councilwoman Linda Butler
Councilman Michael Luongo
Councilwoman Doris Simmons

The Swansea Town Council Teleconference was called to order at 4:00 PM at 300 West Third Street; via Mayor Jerald Sanders. All media notifications were made and agendas posted at Town Hall, the Police Department and the Town Website. Council was led in prayer by Councilman Woodrow Davis.

MAYOR AND COUNCIL COMMENTS

The Mayor welcome the new Police Chief Earl Williams III to the Town of Swansea.

Chief Williams thanked the Mayor and Council for entrusting him with the Chief of Police position. He looked forward in working with everyone and improving the Safety for the town.

There was a notification to amended the motions made after the Executive Session as of 11/10/2020 to be within minutes. Councilwoman Simmons motion was to consider Jason Roberts and Earl Williams III for the position of Police Chief. In addition to a motion to hire, Tammy McCathern for the Clerk of Court at 16.00 an hour.

Amending to the consideration and approving the minutes of Swansea Town Council meetings of October 19th, Special Call meeting/Executive Session; October 27th, 2020 and November 2nd. (11/10/2020) Revisit at the December Meeting.